
 

 

 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 7th October 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
The children have had a lovely week and have all been continuing to work hard. On Tuesday night we had visitors 
from a nearby school to look at Class One and Two’s English books and they were blown away by the standard of 
work, so we are very proud of the children! Early Years children have had ‘Bikeability’ sessions this week and it has 
been great to watch them grow in confidence as they practiced their biking skills. 
Our new member of staff, Danielle Parsonage has started working with us this week and she is a great asset to our 
team. We miss Miss Thompson so much but I have spoken to her today and she certainly will be back to help with 
events in school etc in the future! 
After School Club 
Since covid-19, we have experienced a decline in the number of children who attend After School Club and so have 
decided that we will not be operating it after half term. All parents who have children who currently attend have 
been informed and if demand increases in the future then we will resurrect it. 
Our Breakfast Club is the opposite and we have a great uptake which is good to see! 
Harvest Hampers 
We will be collecting in the usual tins, fruit and vegetables etc to distribute to our community form next week. If 
you would like to donate any produce then we would be very grateful from Monday onwards.  
We will make hampers and these will be distributed to the community on Wednesday 19th/ Thursday 20th October. 
(Please no perishable goods).  
Class Dojo – If you haven’t signed up, please do so! Year 4 Spelling powerpoint has been posted on Class 2 Class 
Story (instead of the usual School 360). 
Eco Warriers have been doing a great job (they will be rotated on a regular basis and our current Librarians will 
be organising the Library on Monday next week. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone,  
See you all on Monday! 
Kind regards, Mrs Hayward 
 

What is happening in the coming weeks … 
Thursday 20th October – Halloween Disco for all children 5pm -6.30pm (please 
note the change of time, as originally it was on the school calendar earlier) 
Payment can be made on Schoolcomms from Tuesday 11th October onwards. 
 

 
 

Little Reminders ... 
 
We break up for half 
term on Thursday 20th 
October (our last day) 
As we have Teacher 
Training day on Friday 
21st. 

Phonics Information evening 

for Parents of Class 1 / EY 

children, 
Monday 17th October  

3.30pm – 4.15pm 

 

Parents’ Evening (All parents) 

Monday 7th November 3.15pm 
onwards (appointment slips will 

be sent out soon) 
Parents’ Maths Information 
Evening (all Parents) 
Monday 28th November 
3.15pm -4.15pm 

Attendance- 
EYFS – 90.8% 
Class 1- 98.8% 
Class 2- 98.8% 

Praise Assembly 12th October 2.45pm  
Year 4 Parents Welcome 


